
From: Randi Romo [mailto:artchangesu@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 10:12 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Swine operations hearing Buffalo River 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I know that you have received all of the scientific evidence of why this is 

bad for the Buffalo. So, I won't go into all of that again. My family, friends 

and myself spend a lot of time on the river. Although there are other 

places that we could go, we frequently drive up from Little Rock and spend 

time on the river, as well as money in the area.  

 

To have its beauty, purity and integrity decimated by hog farming 

operations would be a terrible loss to not only residential Arkansans, but 

those who come here for the purpose of spending time on this wonderful 

Arkansas treasure. Despoiling this river would be a blow not only to 

those of us who love to be on it, but also the many industries whose 

livelihood depend on its sheltered state.  

 

I implore you that there be no allowances for hog farming operations nor 

new ones established that can in anyway have an impact on this river.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Randi M. Romo 

 


